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PPrriivvaattee  SSppeecciiaall  EEdduuccaattiioonn  PPrrooggrraammss  
 
A student with a disability who is placed in a private school or facility or other private special 
education program by our District is provided special education and related services in conformity 
with the student’s IEP.  This is done at no cost to the parents.  The placement is at a school or 
facility that meets the standards that apply to state and local districts.  Prior to the student’s 
placement, our District convenes a PPT meeting to develop the IEP.  A representative of the 
private program must attend the meeting or participate via telephone.  The student has all of the 
rights of a student with disabilities who is served within our District schools.  The student’s IEP will 
be fully implemented in the private facility and, if necessary, by other providers authorized by our 
District.  All out-of-state facilities will meet the educational standards for private special education 
facilities of the receiving state.  If no such standards exist, the District will provide the Connecticut 
State Board of Education with documentation that the private placement is appropriate to the 
student’s needs as set forth in the student’s IEP. 
 


